
ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED ORDERS TO JUDGE ASSIGNED 

TO CHARLOTTE COUNTY PROBATE DOCKET 

Effective March 15, 2021 

 

Effective March 15, 2021, 67% of all new probate cases will be assigned 

to Judge Donald H. Mason, and 33% of all new probate cases will be 

assigned to Judge Scott H. Cupp.  All probate cases currently assigned 

to Donald H. Mason will continue to be assigned to him. 

 

Before submitting proposed probate orders to the respective assigned 

Judge, please review the Clerk’s docket to see who the case has been 

assigned to.  Your proposed orders will be rejected by the Judicial 

Assistant if not properly submitted 

 

The Court’s instructions for submission of proposed orders will remain 

the same.   


